
Dear West Seneca Central Schools Community, 

In accordance with the Erie County Executive recommendation that people avoid large 
gatherings of more than 50 people, and in light of the declaration of multiple States of 
Emergency, all Erie County school districts will be closed until April 20, 2020.  During the week 
of the April 13th we will determine if the length of closure will need to be extended.      

Administrators are still to report on Monday, March 16th.  Other faculty and staff will receive 
further information tomorrow regarding return to work.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Bystrak 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

x-apple-data-detectors://0/
x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://1/
x-apple-data-detectors://2/



